
Springhouse Middle School Announcements 
Monday, February 11, 2019 

Today is Day 2 – “SAFE2SAY” CHAT – MODIFIED SCHEDULE   
 
 
MUSIC DEPARTMENT 
TODAY’s After School Music Rehearsals 
NONE 
 
STUDENT ACTIVITIES 
Future K Members 
Attention Future K Club members: We need your help to distribute all of the Valentine's day items sold. 
Please contact Mrs. Fortner or Mrs. Keller if you are able to stay after school this Wednesday, February 13th 
to help. Please note that we will not have an activity bus available on this day and you must be picked up by 
4pm!   
Second Harvest Food Drive – GOING ON NOW! 
The annual Second Harvest Food Drive is here! Each year our district collects thousands of pounds of food 
to donate to our local food pantry. This year our school will again be collecting soups and crackers, but any 
canned food item or monetary donation will be appreciated. Best part about it? The homeroom that makes 
the highest donation will receive a parfait party!  
Collections are being held through this Thursday, February 14th.  
Computer Fair 
The Middle School Computer Fair is on with a brand-new name! Computer Fair is now known as the PA 
Media and Design Competition. If you're into moviemaking, graphic design, app design, animation, and 
more, this is the thing for you! There's still plenty of time to make a project! Projects are due February 22nd. 
Check out bit.ly/computerfair for more information or see Mr. Mahmood in room A159. He'll probably just tell 
you to go to the website so save yourself a trip and just go to the website. 
 
FROM THE GUIDANCE OFFICE 
Summer Math Registration 
If you are interested in taking a math course over the summer for advancement purposes, registration 
packets are now available to pick up in the guidance office. The deadline for handing in the summer 
enrichment registration materials is Friday, April 19th. Please see your grade level guidance counselor with 
any questions. 
 
ATHLETICS 
Weightlifting for Football – MEETING THIS THURSDAY 
There will be an information and sign up meeting in the Flex Room this Thursday, February 14th for all 
current 7th and 8th grade boys interested in weightlifting for next football season. Interested 6th graders 
should also attend the meeting. See Coach Hoffman in D222 with any questions. 
 
FROM THE SMS PARENT PARTNERSHIP 
Box Tops 
The Springhouse Middle School Parent Partnership is collecting Box Tops once again!  The top three 
collectors win a gift card so start collecting today!  Please have the box tops in a baggie labeled with your 
first and last name, grade and homeroom.  The should be dropped off in the SMSP mailbox located outside 
of the main office. All box tops need to be turned in by this Wednesday, February 13th.  
 


